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Summary:

The development of the gas centrifuge method, according to this report, would make
production of U-235 (and by extension, nuclear weapons) possible for as many as 20-30
foreign countries. The U.S. is thus forced to consider its strategy for how to limit
proliferation despite this new, cheap technology.
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